Dear

HIGH SCHOOL

Circular-Hie/47/2024-25 Date:22/01/2025

Parent,

Greetings from Hyderabad Institute of Excellence!

This is to inform you that the new session for Grade X (Grade 1X students going to Grade X) will
commence from 12" Feb, 2025 (Wednesday) onwards. Please make note of the following:

1° Feb, 2025 to 7™ Feb, 2025 are holidays only for Grade IX.

PTM is scheduled on 9™ Feb, 2025 (Sunday) between 9am to 12:00 noon.

It is mandatory for Parents to attend the PTM as Grade IX final reports will be issued.
Students whose Parents don’t attend the PTM will not be allowed to attend classes of Grade X
from 12 Feb, 2025.

Parents of boarding students can meet the teachers on 9™ Feb or on 10™ Feb, 2025 and collect
the report card of their ward.

The outstanding fee of Grade IX Tuition fee and Transport fcc must be cleared before the
commencement of the new academic session (2025-26).

Term 2 Transport fee must be paid by 28" Feb, 2025.

Thanks & Regards,

Qe

T. Veena Murthy

Principal



